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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

EYFS  Trip to Cannon Hall Farm – Monday 5th February 2024  

 

As part of the curriculum this term EYFS a currently reading “What the ladybird heard” and 
learning all about farms and farming. To support the children with their learning we will be 
taking the children on a day trip to Cannon Hall Farm . Visiting a farm is also one of the 50 
things that children will experience whilst at Larks Hill School.   

 

We will be leaving school at 9:15am and will be returning at approximately 3:30pm. We ask 
that children should arrive promptly at school at 8:45am.   

 

Children should come to school wearing their normal school uniform, with a warm waterproof 
coat and suitable footwear such as wellies or trainers as we will be spending most of the day 
outside. They will also need to bring along a packed lunch including a drink. As your child is 
entitled to Universal Infant Free School Meals if you would like us to provide a packed lunch, 
please complete the form that will come home with children today and return by no later 
than Friday 26th January.   

 

The cost of the trip is £20.00 Payment and parental consent is required for this trip and this 
can be done via MCAS. Please log onto your account and select the trip under ‘Products’ 
where you can then pay for the trip and provide your consent at the same time. Payments 
should be made by Friday 2nd February .  

 

If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium/Free School Meals, or you believe they may qualify 
for Free School Meals and you need support with payment for this trip, please contact the 
school office or e-mail the admin team on admin@larkshill.patrust.org.uk - all information 
will be dealt with confidentially. 
  
Kind Regards  

 

Admin Team  
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